
Email Communication to GPD’s 
 
July 2010 
 
July 19: Job Posting for Graduate Students 
Attachment: Career Resource Developer  
 
Good morning, 
 
The email below and the attachment has been sent to all Graduate Students. 
Thank you, 
 
Lora Baliukas 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Subject: Job Posting for Graduate Students 
 
Graduate Students,  
 
Attached is a job posting for a Career Resource Developer with the Brock University 
Career Centre that you may be interested in. If a full-time graduate student is successful 
in obtaining this short-term position they will need to submit and receive approval from 
the Dean of Graduate Studies for Extra On-campus Employment Hours.  The form for 
such approval can be found at: http://www.brocku.ca/webfm_send/1414 
  
Please contact Kara Hammond (khammond@brocku.ca) in Career Services for any 
additional information about this employment opportunity. 
 
 


